
     Memorial School 

        Woodland Park, NJ 07424 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

In accordance with New Jersey Law, N.J.S.A. 18A:40-42, the screening for scoliosis of pupils in grades 5 

and 7 will begin this month.  Boys and girls will be screened separately during gym class in the locker 

room.  Each student will be required to remove their shirt, so the back, shoulder and hip areas may be 

examined.  Girls are required to wear a sports bra, bra, or bathing suit top for the screening.   

Parents will be notified if any follow up is needed.  Please e-mail me at tcarbonelli@wpschools.org  or 

call me at 973-317-7754 for any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you 

Teresa Carbonelli 

mailto:tcarbonelli@wpschools.org

